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The Advisory Committee strongly objects to the proposed replacement of 12 existing 

windows to uPVC windows with double glazing which is detrimental to the character and 

appearance of nearby properties, in particular the Listed Building of 191-199 Tottenham Court 

Road, which lies immediately opposite the application site. It will thus cause harm to the 

Bloomsbury Conservation Area,

contrary to policy CS14 of the Camden Core Strategy and policies DP24 (Securing high 

quality design) and DP25 (conserving Camden's heritage) of Camden's

Development Policies.
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